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Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

From: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health
Sent: Wednesday, December 09, 2009 2:56 PM
To: 'Dennis Dettloff'
Cc: Don Pinkerton
Subject: RE: Site 5191/5043, 499 Hegenberger Road, Oakland, CA

Dennis, 
  ACEH concurs with this approach since those wells have been below the detection limit.  Monitoring them in the next 
monitoring event should suffice. 
Regards, 
 
Barbara Jakub, P.G. 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
(510) 639-1287 (direct) 
(510) 337-9335 (fax) 
barbara.jakub@acgov.org 
 
Online case files are available at the website below 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/resources.htm 
 
   
 

From: Dennis Dettloff [mailto:DDettloff@deltaenv.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, December 09, 2009 2:00 PM 
To: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health 
Cc: Don Pinkerton 
Subject: Site 5191/5043, 499 Hegenberger Road, Oakland, CA 
 
Ms. Jakub: 
  
As you and I discussed on the phone today, due to difficulties in obtaining an access agreement with the neighboring 
property owner, monitoring wells MW-7 and MW-8 will likely not be purged and sampled during the fourth quarter 2009.  
However, if Delta can obtain an access agreement prior to our scheduled groundwater monitoring event (December 17th),
monitoring wells MW-7 and MW-8 will be purged and sampled.  Delta should be able to obtain an access agreement prior 
to the next scheduled sampling event for monitoring wells MW-7 and MW-8, second quarter 2010.  If you have any 
question or if I can be of further assistance don't hesitate to contact me. 
  
Thanks,     
  
Dennis S. Dettloff, P.G. | Senior Project Manager | North American Operations 
Delta Consultants, an Oranjewoud N.V. Company 
Direct + 916 503 1261 | Mobile + 916 230 0209 | USA Toll Free 800 477 7411 
ddettloff@deltaenv.com| www.deltaenv.com 
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